



July 18, 2014


Philip W. Clark, P.E.
Clark Consulting Engineers
19 Ryan Rd.
Edgewood, New Mexico  87015


RE:	AJDJ Hospitality, Erosion and Sediment Control Plan
Engineers Stamp Date 5-28-14 (M15E023G)		 


Dear Mr. Clark, 

Based upon the information provided in your submittal received 5-29-14, the above referenced Erosion and Sediment Control Plan is approved for Grading Permit based on the following condition: 

_Slope ties extend beyond the property.  This appears to be a drafting error.  No grading should occur on the adjacent property unless authorization by the owner in writing.

This project requires a National Pollutant Discharge Elimination System (NPDES) permit for storm water discharge for disturbing one acre or more and a Topsoil Disturbance Permit for disturbing ¾ of an acre or more. 

If you have any questions, you can contact me at 924-3999.


Sincerely,
							

Shahab Biazar, P.E.
Acting City Engineer, Planning Dept.
Development Review Services
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